
 

 

                                                                                                                            23rd November 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Firstly, I would like to thank all of the parents who have donated food items to school. This has been very 

much appreciated. We have been able to help a number of families during these challenging times. 

 

We have had a lot of response from parents wanting to donate items in the run up to Christmas. Currently, 

we are coordinating Christmas hampers for any families that need them. To make it easier for families 

wishing to donate, I have put together the following list of items that could be purchased: 

 

Tins e.g. fruit, beans etc. Mince Pies/Apple Pies 

Jars Tea bags/Coffee 

Pasta Toiletries e.g. soap, shampoo etc. 

Crackers Christmas Pudding/Sponge Pudding 

Cheese Custard 

Biscuits Gravy Granules 

Cakes Hot Chocolate/Mini Marshmallows 

Chocolate/Sweets Yule Logs/mini rolls  

Savory Snacks e.g. nuts, crisps, pretzels Squash/UHT Milk/Fizzy Drink 

Jam/Marmalade/Chocolate Spread/Peanut Butter Cranberry/Apple Sauce 

Tinned Meat Tinned Veg e.g. carrot, sweetcorn etc. 

Part-baked Bread Christmas Crackers  

 

If you would like to help please leave your donation in the main office over the coming weeks. As always a 

big thank you for your continued support and if you need any help or support we are always here. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Mr. P Vine 


